
From: <yfjoe@aol .com > 
To: <RGR@nrc.gov> 
Date: 3/13/06 4:20PM 
Subject: Re: Radioactive sources 

Ron, 

I spoke with an ex-empolyee who was our Environmental manger, and he believes some records might be 
in storage. I will travel to the storage facility sometime this week, and let you know what I can find. 

Joe 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Ronald Rolph <RGR@nrc.gov> 
To: yfjoe@aol.com 
Sent: Mon, 13 Mar 2006 11 :02:16 -0500 
Subject: Re: Radioactive sources 

Joe, 

Is it possible to find paperwork for disposal, or who disposed of them for you, 
for the Asoma instruments? The manufacturer still has them assigned to the 
Bordentown site. 

Thanks 
Ron 

Ronald G. Rolph 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

(610) 337-5269 (Fax) 
(61 0) 337-5347 

>>> <yfjoe@aol.com> 03/10/06 12:22 PM >>> 
Ron, 

One piece of equipment you supplied information on is a Proliometer, and the 
Krypton 85 source for it was disposed of in July 2005 by Adaptive Technologies 
in the person of Sam Silverman. (301 -51 9-1 174) 

The other two are Photometers, the Asoma units, that were left at the facility 
in Bordentown, which was subsequently dismantled. Our best recollection is the 
sources for them were disposed of in the early 1990's. 

Let me know if I can be of further assistance. 

Joe Feather 
Yates Foil USA 
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